
REQUEST FOR APPROVAL OF ODESSA HIGH SCHOOL 
BAND, ORCHESTRA, AND HARP STUDENT OUT-OF-STATE 

TRAVEL TO ORLANDO, FLORIDA

Request permission for Odessa High School Band, Orchestra, and Harp programs to 
travel to Orlando, Florida on May 31-June 4, 2021. This trip was previously scheduled 
for the 2019-2020 school year. The group will consist of approximately 100 students 
and chaperones. Preliminary cost projections are $2,122 per participant, and the 
students will be fundraising a portion of this money. The cost of the trip will cover all 
transportation, all activities, and housing expenses. This trip includes attending an 
educational performance. Trip insurance is included with the trip fees, in the event that 
the trip needs to be cancelled due to COVID.


